
State of Alabama 
County of Baldwin 
City of Fairhope 
Recycling Committee 
 
The Recycling Committee met at 4:00 p.m. at Fairhope Public Works, 
building conference room, 555 South Section Street, Fairhope, Alabama 
36532, on Tuesday, November 17, 2015. 
 
Members present were Nancy Anderson, Gary Gover, Mark Stejskal, Kahley 
Malloy, Bart Cox, Ralph Webster, Lee Faulk, and Dale Linder. The members 
absent were, Anna Miller, Synthia Kaiser, Stephen Delahunty, and Jeanine 
Normand. Also present was Mike Ford, City Council liaison. 
 
The minutes of the regular October 2015 meeting were approved. 
 
New members Ralph Webster and Lee Faulk were appointed at the recent 
City Council meeting. 
 
Nancy Anderson reported that she will meet with Baldwin County 
representatives regarding recycling service for residents of the area between 
Mullet and Pelican Points. 
 
A further discussion of school participation in the municipal recycling 
program was held. Again, we are looking to renew the relationship of the 
schools and the City in the program. 
 
The City will soon order new containers for curbside residential recycling. 
Some considerations for container marking were discussed. 
 
National Recycling Day was very successful in Fairhope. Consideration is 
being given to another location for the event in the City next year. 
 
 
The next regular meeting of the committee will be at the same time and 
location on December 15, 2015. 



 
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gary Gover, Secretary                                                      Approved: 


